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Richard Collin was the senior oculoplastic surgeon at Moorfields Eye Hospital and an 
honorary consultant ophthalmic plastic surgeon at Great Ormond Street Hospital for Sick 
Children, both appointments being in London. He trained separately both in 
ophthalmology and plastic surgery in the United Kingdom and did an oculoplastic 
fellowship in San Francisco.  He was made an honorary professor of ophthalmology by 
University College London (UCL) in 2008. He has been past president of both the British 
and European Ophthalmic Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery Societies. He is a member 
of the Editorial Board of Orbit and Clinical and Experimental Ophthalmology and is a 
member of various national and international ophthalmology and oculoplastic surgery 
societies.  He has written 3 textbooks, given more than 20 named lectures and published 
over 200 articles as well as various book chapters on oculoplastic subjects. Although he 
has retired from the National Health Service he continues in active practice operating, 
lecturing and teaching oculoplastic surgery.  


